From: Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)

To: Chen, Lily (Fed

Subject: Invite to European PQC meeting

Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 3:38:32 PM
Attachments: invitation.docx

Lily,

I’'m going to send this letter out to our European colleagues. Can you take a quick look at it first?
(See attached).
-Andy


mailto:andrew.regenscheid@nist.gov
mailto:lily.chen@nist.gov

Dear colleagues,



It was great meeting you last December when our organizations gathered to discuss cryptographic standards and research.  Of course, I’d like to thank BSI again for hosting that meeting, as well as Manfred personally for all of his efforts to organize it.  We thought this was incredibly valuable discussion and would like to continue these meetings as a forum to discuss our on-going and future work.



One of the next steps we identified last December was a follow-up discussion focused on quantum-resistant cryptography.  I understand many of you will be attending the ETSI/IQC Workshop on Quantum Safe Cryptography in Toronto.  I think this will provide a good opportunity for us to meet again.



We’d like to invite you to participate in a one-day meeting on 22 September, following the ESTI workshop.  We’ve reserved a conference room at the Hilton Toronto Hotel, which I hope is a convenient location for all of us.  Tentatively, I would propose that we begin at 0900 and finish at 1700.



As mentioned above, we’d like to focus the discussion on quantum-resistant cryptography.  Specifically, discussion topics may include: 

1) security requirements and evaluation criteria for quantum-resistant algorithms, 

2) the progress of quantum computing technology,

3) current transition plans to quantum-resistant algorithms and standards, and

4) the use of hybrid schemes.



Of course, additional discussion topics are always welcome.  Please let me what other topics you’d like to discuss and I would be happy to work them into the agenda.



I will send out additional details on the agenda and logistics for this meeting as we get closer to the date.  In the meantime, please let me know if you, or others from your organizations, plan to attend.



Regards,

Andy Regenscheid, NIST
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